

Mirage Elementary School Dream It. Believe It. Achieve It.



March 11, 2022

Dear Mirage Families,

After nine years of being the proud principal at Mirage Elementary, I have made the very hard decision to step down. I love the Mirage community—families, staff, & students. I have been so lucky to work with the very best teachers and staff! The families and students will forever hold a special place in my heart. Thank you for the support you have given me at Mirage, especially the past few years during COVID.

A committee of teachers, classified staff, district office leaders and parents will select the new principal of Mirage over the next few weeks. Once the selection is made, I will announce the new principal so that he or she can introduce himself or herself. I will work closely with the new principal to prepare for next year and ensure that everything is ready.

With one quarter left of school, I plan to make the most of every minute I have left. Please reach out with any questions or concerns. I am always happy to help.

Thank you,

Jamie Wilber

Proud Principal, Mirage Elementary

Jamie.wilber@dvusd.org

Janue L. Willer

602-467-5300

3910 W. Grovers Glendale, AZ 85308 http://mírage.dvusd.org



MIRAGE Elementary School

Fax 602.602.5380